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2017 Federal Employee Vlewpoint Survey

Empowering Employees. Inspiring Change.

Speak up!

Your views point the way

From the new employee ombudsman program, to single
sign-on for the Commerce Learning Center, to an improved
USPTO weekly, your ideas are helping to shape our agency.

Keep up this progress and share your insights through the
2017 Federal Employee Viewpoint Survey (EVS). This survey
is one of our most important data sources, and the agency
uses the confidential results to better meet your needs.

The EVS is sent to a random selection of employees. Search
your email for “2017 Federal Employee Viewpoint Survey.”

It takes roughly half an hour to complete, and non-production
time is authorized. Your answers are confidential.

Thank you for speaking up and pointing the way forward
for the USPTO.
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